
Notification to users of Maple Grove Community Center and Woody Waste facility 

PennDOT’s Columbia Avenue Bridge Replacement project – January 15, 2019 

 

As an update, PennDOT’s work on this project is about to begin its second phase with a likely end now anticipated in 

May 2019. Once completed, the bridge will have the same two travel lanes and center turning lane with new eight-foot 

wide shoulders and five-foot wide sidewalks on each side of the bridge. 

During this second half of the construction period, PennDOT will be closing our driveway into the Community Center 

from Columbia Avenue. Traffic will be detoured to Elm Avenue. Directional signage and temporary signalization at each 

end of the driveway will be installed for way-finding and safe entry to the Elm Avenue driveway. This driveway is narrow 

and cannot accommodate two-way traffic. We suggest that you allow for ten to fifteen additional minutes of travel time 

for the first few times that you need to enter the driveway from Elm Avenue. 

Please see diagram from PennDOT regarding 

the temporary signal, anticipated to go into 

operation on Monday January 21. 

In the coming months, users of the Woody 

Waste facility will need to enter via the Elm 

Avenue driveway and then exit onto 

Meadowcreek Lane. 

Lancaster Township will continue working 

with PennDOT to have up-to-date 

information regarding scheduled construction 

activities and impacts to our community. We 

also plan to have police representation on 

hand to provide guidance for motorists. 

Keep an eye on our Township website for up-to-date information. Please be courteous and cautious of the maneuvering 

all vehicles and pedestrians. 


